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Mr Richard  Cohen COMMNT2014/0150/P 25/01/2014  10:57:31 This is the comment I submitted when an application was made in 2012 to build an additional floor on 

45 New Compton Street.  I believe that the application made at that time was rejected so I am surprised 

that another application has been made for the same kind of extension.  

I live in a first and second floor maisonette in a terrace house whose back elevation gives onto

the side of the block at 45 New Compton Street.  The amount of light entering my home at the

front elevation (north facing) is already seriously restricted by the new blocks at Central St

Giles on the other side of St Giles High Street.  I am very concerned that building an

additional floor on 45 New Compton Street in order to create 3 new apartments will further

restrict the light entering my home from the back elevation (south facing).  I wish to be

present at the hearings of the Planning Authority on this case and to be shown the plans.
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